
 

Report 

KWIBUKA-31 

31st Commemoration of the 1994 Genocide against Tutsi Community in Rwanda 

United Nations Information Centre and High Commission of Rwanda organised the 31st Commemoration of 

the 1994 Genocide against Tutsi Community in Rwanda, at Bharat Mandapam New Delhi on 7 th April 2025.  

Four students from class XI and ten students from class IX attended the event. Art pieces created by the Class 

XI students were displayed during the commemoration. Over 600 students from different schools attended the 

event. 

The event featured an art exhibition showcasing the work of students from various schools across the National 

Capital Region (NCR). The theme was to depict the various aspects of the genocide. Each student was given 

the opportunity to present their artwork and explain their inspirations, encouraging them to reflect on the 

themes of loss, resilience, and the importance of preventing future genocides. 

The High Commissioner of Rwanda to India, Ms Jacqueline Mukangira addressed the gathering and shared 

her views on the suffering and aftermath of the genocide of 1994. She praised the students for their hard work 

and dedication in bringing the theme to life through their art. 

It was an enriching experience and particularly eye-opening for the students, offering them a deeper 

understanding of Rwanda’s history. 

 

 

 


